
9 December 2015 

 

 

RE: INSTANT MESSAGING ON IPADS 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents /Guardians,  

 

With our students finishing school on Friday for three weeks, it is likely that children will want to stay in touch with their 

friends over the Christmas period, and may well use their iPads, and apps such as iMessage, to do so. 

 

Class teachers have reminded children of how to use instant messaging appropriately, internet etiquette and what to 

do if they receive a message that they feel uncomfortable about.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to suggest that you periodically check their conversations, and remind your child 

to talk to you if they receive a message or contact that they feel is inappropriate. Contacts may also be blocked via the 

iPad’s Settings, which your child will be able to show you. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Merry Christmas! 

 

 

 

Mr Wilson 

CPDL Curriculum Leader 

 


